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CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

How about simple transparency in your processes? How about a good deal of
protection for the average American who gets unwittingly caught up in this
speculative crap?

Keep your speculators in the dark? out and away from the sunlight? Hiding
something?

I personally would like to see not limits, but elimination of the
speculative markets. Speculation in oil and gas have done us no favors and
the too big to fail banks used speculative processes to ’pay back’ their
loans-so in reality, we paid ourselves back as they skimmed and scammed
once again.

Do something right for once and protect the people, not the merchants of
greed.

Sincerely,

Jack Hamngton
207 348-6851


